
Hemingford Grey Primary School 
Newsletter 

 

Friday 1st July 

Mrs Marriott News Update: 

Power2Inspire: 

On Tuesday we had a visit from the founder of Power2Inspire John Willis. Please check out the 

website: Power2Inspire1. We had an assembly and activities for the children. He introduced the 

children to what life is like with a physical disability. Power2Inspire is about inclusive sports. Some of 
the pupil voice that we had back from the children: 

"I learned that he didn't have hands but he can still do the same but he does it differently. Like 
holding a pencil in both of his paws and I use my hand" 

"It taught me that anyone can play a game even if you have a disability"  

"It made me think that I should never leave anybody out" 

"It taught me to never give up" 

"John draws amazing pictures of a wolf, a tiger and a horse. They were epic and he drawed them 

with his paws holding the pencil" 

 

Thank you for all that contributed to our feedback poll. A response will be shared next we ek. 

We had another successful coffee morning with Miss Symons' class on Wednesday.  

 

Tech Presentation and E-Safety: 

Mr Carter held a tech talk ICT presentation for the current years 4 and 5 on Thursday, we had a great 

turn out. Please remember we have a membership with National Online Safety and as a parent you 

                                                                 
1https://www.power2inspire.org.uk/ 



can create an account for yourself and sign up to receive information and guides. Here is a link to 

remind you: National Online Safety Enrolment Page2, also here is a link to the E-Safety page on the 

school website: E-Safety Page school website3 We will be holding parent information sessions in the 
Autumn term, we will advise you of these dates when known. 

Have a lovely weekend!  

Kirsten Marriott 

Headteacher 

 

Football Fixture vs Crosshall Junior Academy Trust  - Tuesday 28th June 

The boys played really well and won 3-2 to take us to the final! 

What's on next week: 

Monday 4th July 

ALL CHILDREN IN YEAR 5/6 MUST BRING THEIR COSTUMES IN THIS MORNING FOR THE JUNGLE 

BOOK PERFORMANCES TAKING PLACE THIS WEEK!!! 

Year 1/2 Swimming 

AnsteyArt Art Club - Year 3 & 4: 3.15-4.15 Years 5 & 6: 4.15-5:15 

Tuesday 5th July 

Year 5/6 - The Jungle Book Matinee Performance - 2:00pm 

                                                                 
2https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/hemingford-grey-primary-school 
3http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/web/e-safety/536545 



 

Wednesday 6th July 

Year 5  - Table Tennis Trip 

Year 5/6 - The Jungle Book Evening Performance - 6:00pm (Children who require face paint to arrive 

at 5:30pm at the front office, all other children who need to change into their costumes to arrive 
for 5:40pm latest - Thank you!) - ALL TICKETS FOR THIS PERFORMANCE SOLD OUT 

Thursday 7th July 

Connect Coffee Morning - Mr Hodson's Class - 9:00-10:00 (For Mr Hodson's connect coffee morning 

please bring along cake donations (no nuts please). Any money raised at the coffee morning will go 

directly to the child's phase. All donations greatly appreciated thank you!)  

Year 5/6 - The Jungle Book Evening Performance - 6:00pm (Children who require face paint to arrive 

at 5:30pm at the front office, all other children who need to change into their costumes to arrive 
for 5:40pm latest - Thank you!) - ALL TICKETS FOR THIS PERFORMANCE SOLD OUT 

 

Year 6 Swimming - please remember they need a pack lunch and their swimming kit. (Parent 

helpers: If you are able to help to walk with the children to swimming between 10:15-1:30pm please 
email the school office: office@hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk4  thank you!) 

Girls Tag Rugby Club  - Years 4, 5 and 6  - 3:20-4:20pm 

Friday 8th July 

Ice cream Friday after school in the playground 

                                                                 
4mailto:office@hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk 



 

Select from Aspens Reminder: We have had quite a few children today who had not had a school 

lunch ordered for them. Please can you log onto the system for your child and order their meal 

choices in advance. They were of course given a meal today but we had to offer them what there was 

too much of and therefore your child does not necessarily get the choice that they would have 

preferred  -  Thank you. 


